
Jessica Crouse
Gardiner

Dear Senator Deschambault, Representative Warren, and Honorable Members of the 
Committee:
I am writing to you regarding Legislative Document 1454 (LD 1454), an act to 
prohibit untraceable and undetectable firearms. 
I would like to express my strong opposition to this bill, and request that you vote 
“ought not to pass”. 
Thank you, 
Jessica Crouse 


